
My name is Alice Todd. I live in Rainier OR. 
 
I've viewed both proposals for redistricting and I find proposal B to be a better proposal to meet the needs of 
the people of Oregon. 
 
I see it as a fairer choice for not only the geological area, but the farming and businesses addressed by these 
changes. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Alice Todd  
31517 Beaver Home rd 
Rainier OR 97048 
 


